VIDYASAGAR UNIVERSITY

Ref. No. VC/SECY./NOTICE/GEN-18/2020 Date: 25.09.2020

NOTIFICATION

This is to alert all concerned that some cyber criminals have
created a fake email address (vicechancellor3@gmail.com) in the
name of our Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor and sending out fake emails to
our esteemed colleagues using the official designation of the Vice-
Chancellor, Vidyasagar University with ulterior motive. You are
advised to kindly ignore these fake emails. The matter has been
reported to the cyber cell of police and enquiry is on.

It is to be noted that Professor Ranjan Chakrabarti, Hon’ble
Vice-Chancellor, Vidyasagar University uses the following emails
only viz. vcvu.confidential@gmail.com/vc@mail.vidyasagar.ac.in

All concerned are hereby advised to ignore all emails coming
from any addresses other than those mentioned above.

This notification is issued with approval of the competent

authority.
Koushik Paul
Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor

Vidyasagar University

To: All members of Vidyasagar University community.
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